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Message from the Head 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

On Wednesday, our Year 6 Basketball winners from Penair 
competed in the Penryn finals. Our players showed immense skill, 
superb teamwork and exceptional sportsmanship throughout the 
afternoon. They won all 6 of their games resulting in finishing in 1st 
place and were awarded with medals! Our team are now 
competing in the Cornwall Summer Games on June 29th at Penryn. 
Well done to all of our players. 
 

Our community Sports Fayre was a huge success on Wednesday. 
The children thoroughly enjoyed learning about the range of 
alternative sports that are on offer in our local area. Thank you to 
all the parents who came to have a look and a huge thank you to 
Mrs Kerrison for organising such a fun and engaging event. 
 

I wish you all a lovely weekend. 
Best wishes, 
Miss Lock 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

Key dates 
Tuesday 1st May –Foundation sharing assembly 
Tuesday 8th May - Year One sharing assembly 
Tuesday 15th May-Year Three sharing assembly 
Thursday 17th May – PTCA Royal Wedding 
Disco for all classes 
Friday 25th May – Sports Day for all year 
groups (weather permitting - more details to 
follow) 
Tuesday 12th June- Year Six sharing assembly 
Tuesday 19th June - Year Five sharing assembly 
Tuesday 26th June - Year Two sharing assembly 
Tuesday 10th July - Year Four sharing assembly 

School week commencing 23rd April 
 

96.9% - whole school attendance 

Attendance Congratulations: 
1st place is Year 6 with 100% 
Outstanding effort Year 6! 

Classes with over 97% and above    
  Year 4 and Year 5 
 
Well done to these classes! 

 
 
 
 
 

Miss Richards is getting married this  
weekend! We would like to wish Miss Richards and  
her partner all the very best. Miss Richards will 
return on Tuesday as Mrs Martin.  
 

Thank you to all the parents who attended the PTCA 
meeting on Monday evening.  
 

The PTCA now have a closed Facebook group. 
This can be found by searching for Devoran School 
PTCA or using the following link: 
https://m.facebook.com/groups/378267559319340 
 
 
 
 
 
You will see below the poster for the Royal Wedding Disco. 
Please note that the tea and coffee stall will be located in 
the Foundation Stage classroom.  
 

 
1) All camp forms need to be back to the 

school office as soon as possible. 

2) Please ensure that your child’s PE kit is 

back in school and that they have the 

correct PE uniform. 

3) Please ensure that your child has a named sunhat in school 

with them and, if you wish, a named bottle of suncream*. 

*we are not able to apply suncream to your child. They will need to do 
this themselves (but will be supervised by an adult). 

We are currently looking to recruit some Midday 
Assistants to support our lunchtime provision in 
school. We will consider part time (2/3 days a week 
as well as full time applications). Timings would be 
from 11:45-13:15 / 12:00-13:15. To find out more, 
please speak to Victoria Lock or Julia Dodd. 

https://m.facebook.com/groups/378267559319340
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